
 I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank our Past Chief 

and Past Lodge Adviser whom have 

graciously given so much of their 

time and talent to make Scouting a 

better experience for our 

Arrowmen and Lodge. I also want 

to congratulate our newest Chief 

and his officers that will 

help to move our Lodge to the next 

level. I look forward to helping grow 

the lodge and increase 

our visibility in the council. This will 

be a great year for our members 

and Lodge. 

 

  Yours in WWW, 

        Rich D’Allassandro 

        Lodge Adviser 

Fall 2018 Issue 

Northern Chapter 

Meeting 

Wednesday, Nov. 7th 

@ 7pm 

Epiphany Roman Catholic Church 

 

Southern Chapter Meeting 

Wednesday, Nov. 7th 

@ 7:30pm 

Egg Harbor Township Library 

 

Central Chapter Meeting 

Monday, Nov. 12th 

@ 7:30pm 

Central Regional Middle School 

 

Lodge Meeting 

Monday, Dec. 3rd 

@ 7pm 

Citta Scout Reservation 

 

Lodge Meeting 

Monday, Jan. 7th 

@ 7pm 

Citta Scout Reservation 

 

Lodge Meeting 

Monday, Feb. 4th 

@ 7pm 

Citta Scout Reservation 

 

Potluck Banquet 

Sunday, Feb. 17th 

@ 3-6pm 

Citta Scout Reservation 

  

 At the 2018 Fall Fellowship elections, 

the attending youth members of the Japeechen 

Lodge voted for the Lodge’s new Chief, Vice-

Chiefs, Treasurer, and Secretary. Please 

welcome Japeechen Lodge’s new Lodge 

officers: 

 

Chief:  Joe Provenzano 

Vice-Chief of Program: Nick Noe 

Vice-Chief of Admin: Bradley Preiser 

Treasurer: Daniel Gnad 

Secretary: Carson Lee 

Dylan Milana, designer of 25th 

Anniversary Japeechen Lodge Patch Set 


